
The Dayton Concours d’Elegance (www.daytonconcours.com), to be 
held on September 15, 2019 at the Carillon Park in Dayton, Ohio, will 
be presenting a special exhibit of model cars built for, and entered in, 

the Fisher Body Craftsman Guild contests,  and we need your help.   

If you participated in the General Motors sponsored 
Fisher Body Craftsman Guild contests held from 

1930 through 1968, we are looking for you! 

If you, or someone you know, is interested in participating in this exhibit 
by displaying your FBCG models, please contact the Dayton Concours 

d’Elegance Model Car Display Coordinator for more information: 
 

Randy Derr 
4068 Glenberry Circle 
Bellbrook OH 45305 

(937) 776-2083 
rdlderr@aol.com 


